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 Valerie Solti COMMNT2015/1312/P 27/03/2015  14:01:42 I have no objection to this good proposal providing the work is carried out with a minimum of 

disturbance and adequate warning signs are provided by the contractor to warn motorists of HGVs 

parked on the bend in the road. The present contractor Sobart working at 53A & B  Elsworthy Road 

has still failed to place cones and/or traffic lights to warn motorists of possible  obstructions ahead.

51 Elsworthy Road
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